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Grants Pass Clinic spends well over 200 hours per week processing prior 

authorizations. That's over 2 work days per week per provider just on PA red tape. 

Additionally, PAs often delay care or waste time due to confusion from even the 

insurance company about what is required. Primary Care Providers are getting hit 

from all sides. Please reduce our administrative burden in any way you can. Please 

support this bill. 


